
 

The Society examines all Planning Applications relating to Hampstead, and assesses 

them for their impact on conservation and on the local environment. 

 

To London Borough of Camden, Development Control Team 

 

Planning Ref:    2015/5835/P                                

 Address:           21a Cannon Place, NW3 

Description:      Rear extension 

Case Officer:   Patrick Marfleet                                          Date  29 October 2015 

 

 

 

The balcony/terrace proposed here, above the Ground floor extension, would lead to 

overlooking of neighbouring gardens and houses, especially in Squires Mount, loss of 

privacy, and .potentially noise pollution.   

 

Policy DP26 

 

Please refuse. 


